1 September 2024 
Name and Surname
Street Address
City WA Postcode
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Year 7 Enrolments 2025
I am pleased to provide you with an important update regarding our enrolments. 
Throughout Terms 2 and 3, we conducted over 180 Enrolment Interviews for students seeking admission to Year 7 in 2025. Offers of placement have already been extended to prospective students.
While 2025 might still feel distant, I would like to highlight that places for Year 7 students are filling up rapidly, with the likelihood of full allocation by the end of the year. Naturally, I am keen to provide places for siblings of students who are currently enrolled at the College.
If you have a child currently in Year 5, whom you wish to attend the College, I ask that you urgently complete an Application for Enrolment. This form can be located here.
I would strongly recommend completing an Application for Enrolment in advance for future years as well. This ensures that your family will receive the necessary information and an invitation to interview for their respective years. 
Please note that the College is full for Year 7 in 2024 and any enrolments for next year will be added to a waitlist with an invitation to interview, should a position become available. 

Kind regards,

Name
Title
















	
